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Lucie Scholz <lucie.scholz79@gmail.com> Tue, May 7, 2024 at 9:52 AM
To: cesbac@capeelizabethschools.org

To whom it may concern, 

We are residents of Cape Elizabeth and have two kids in the middle school. We urge you to vote for option E. We will
not vote for options B or C as we believe (for many reasons) that renovations will be cost prohibitive, long term, and
disruptive to our kids in the short term. 

Thank you for your consideration, and your time on this matter, we appreciate it!

Lucie 
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